
Whom It May Concern: 

It is my pleasure to strongly recommend Kelowna Safety Surfacing for rubber surfacing 
application.  

I am Jolene Vincent, a Supervisor at Public Works and Housing for the Okanagan 
Indian Band. I have 6 years of experience working in building maintenance. Our 
Daycare facility required rubber surfacing under our playground units and play areas.  

During our time together, Kelowna Safety Surfacing team displayed great aptitude in 
their design techniques and execution of our project. They removed the old material, 
disposed or reused appropriately then installed the new rubber surfacing in 16 days.  

It’s not just their technical skills that impressed me, Kelowna Safety Surfacing team was 
a joy to work with because of their amazingly positive attitudes and their ability to work 
through a pandemic with the utmost consciousness and speed.  

I am absolutely confident that Kelowna Safety Surfacing would be a great fit for your 
surfacing needs.  

If you need more information, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at Jolene.vincent@okanagan.org. As a recommendation letter likely only provides a 
snapshot of their talents and achievements, I would be happy to further elaborate on my 
time working with Kelowna Safety Surfacing. 

Encl. Photos 

Sincerely, 

Jolene Vincent 
Public Works & Housing, Supervisor 
Okanagan Indian Band 
250-309-7191 
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